
Three weeks of term are done and there are four very busy remain  

Don’t forget, if you have something you’d like to add to our weekly newsletter, please 

email the details to Mrs Hobbs in the school office: admin@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk. 
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Issue 11 

18th November 2016 

Attendance 

Learning time lost: 
36.5 Days 

W/E  18th November 2016 

Attendance Absences 

95.2 % 4.8 % 

Reporting Absence 

Please notify the office of absence 
and the reason for it by 9.00 am 

each day.  

Tel: 01672 851305 or email ad-
min@woodborough.wilts.sch.uk 

Best Class Attendance  

                     Trophy 

 

 

 

This week the winners are 

WILLOW CLASS 

(100% attendance) 

Congratulations! 

Our Christian Value for this term is: 

GENEROSITY 

Each term we have a focus on an important 
value in our school which will be high profile in 

class and in Collective Worship. 

Registration Time 

The registers are taken in each class 
at 9.00 am. Please make sure that 
the names of any children arriving 
after that time are reported to the 
school office. 

Would you like a stall at the 
PTA Christmas Fair? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like a stall at 
the Christmas Fair on Friday 
2nd December please email:                              

woodboroughpta@gmail.com 
to book. 

 
A polite reminder about parking, dropping off and  
picking up… 

Please can we remind all parents and carers who 
travel to and from school by car, to think carefully 
about the safety of themselves and others and take 
the time to park their vehicles at Woodborough So-
cial Club.  

School drop-off and pick-up times are busy at all 
schools and we are very fortunate to have parking 
facilities at the  Social Club. Parking along both sides 
of the road opposite Smithy Lane causes potentially 
dangerous manoeuvring and congestion, as passing 
vehicles and pedestrians are forced to avoid passen-
gers getting in and out of cars. It also serves to upset 
the neighbours to the school. 

In recent years, the school and wider community 
have committed substantial funding and effort to en-
sure that we can enjoy the benefits of the bus pull-in, 
Social Club parking, field path, crossing patrol, seg-
regation of vehicles and pedestrians and improved 
pedestrian access to school. Please ensure that full 
advantage is taken of these measures which are all 
in place to enable our pupils to come and go from 
school as safely as possible.                     Thank you! 

Events this week… 

We’d like to say huge                
CONGRATULATIONS to our amaz-
ing Year 5 and 6 Netball Team who 
went along to Wellington Acade-
my on Wednesday afternoon. 
They were victorious in all of their matches and came away 
from the event with a Golden Ticket through to the finals.  
Well done, Woodborough! 

 

Supporting ‘Children in Need’ 

Well done this week to the 
School Council and their 
Pudsey Bear fundraising 
idea. All classes worked 
hard to add their many, 
many  coins to Pudsey and 
the counting-up has now 
commenced.  

We think Mrs Hobbs will 
need several trips to the 
bank! 



 
Dates for your diary… 
 
November  
18th - Children in Need (see Homecontact email) 
 - KS2 School Meeting 2.45pm  
21st - Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Collection 9am 
22nd  - Panto Visit - Aladdin 
24th  - ‘How our World Works’ - Governor Talk 
25th  - PTA Popcorn Club  
December 
1st - Oak/Sycamore Trip to Roves Farm 
2nd - PTA Christmas Fair 
6th - Christmas Performances KS1 2pm & 6pm, KS2 7pm 
7th - Christmas Performances KS1 6pm, KS2 1.45 & 7pm 
9th - PTA Mufti Christmas Hamper Donations 
 - Whole School Meeting 2.45pm 
14th - Christmas Lunch 
15th - Christmas Parties 
16th - Carol Service 9am 
 - 12.15pm End of Term 2 
January 
3rd - Term 3 Begins 
 

Broad Street 
Woodborough 

Wiltshire 
SN9 5PL 

WOODBOROUGH CE VA 
PRIM ARY SCHOOL 

Phone: 01672 851305 
Fax: 01672 851305 

E-mail: 

Mission Statement 

Woodborough School is 

about… 

 Christian caring 

 Happiness 

 Inspiring 

 Learning together 

 Diversity 

 Rewarding 

 Enabling 

 Nurturing 

School Website: 

www.woodboroughschool.org 

Visit the ‘Community Activities’ page on the school website (found via the ‘Parents’ tab) for news of what’s happening nearby. 
Learn about a wealth of activities taking place at Wiltshire Scrapstore, and a reminder of our Pre-School Tasters and the forth-
coming Christmas Fair at the Bouverie Hall, Pewsey.  Don’t forget the usual link to Pewsey ‘Our Community Matters’ too. 
 
Now that the Secondary School Applications have been submitted it is time to think about Primary School Applications. The 
deadline date is 15th January 2017 and a link to the Wiltshire Council online admissions page is here. 

Congratulations to the 
following who cele-
brate their birthdays 

this week: 

Freddie (8) 

Eliza (8) 

PLEASE REMEMBER, PAYMENTS ARE DUE IN ADVANCE (£2.30 PER MEAL) PAYABLE TO EDWARDS & WARD 

A reminder of the menu for next week: (Week 2) - £2.30 per meal Cherry, Lime, Elm & Willow Classes  

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Herb Crusted Hake Pork Sausages with 
Gravy 

Roast Turkey with 
Stuffing & Gravy 

Cottage Pie with Gra-
vy 

Breaded Fish 

OR OR OR OR OR 

Macaroni Cheese Veggie Sausage Spanish Omelette Mexican Vegetable 
Burrito 

Cauliflower & Broc-
coli Mornay 

OR OR OR OR OR 

Baked Bean  & 
Cheese Jacket Potato 

Tomato Soup with 
Cheese Baguette 

Salmon & Cucumber 
Salad 

Turkey Salad Sub Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 

Garlic Infused Bread, 
New Potatoes with 
Parsley,Broccoli & 

Sweetcorn 

Wholemeal Bread, 
Mashed Potato, 

Baked Beans & Peas 

Wholemeal Bread, 
Roast Potatoes, 

Mashed Carrot & 
Swede, Fresh Cauli-

flower 

Wholemeal Bread, 
Herby Diced Pota-

toes, Baked Tomatoes 
& Green Beans 

Chips, Pasta, Baked 
Beans, Garden Peas 

Flapjack Cherry & Apple 
Crumble & Custard 

Ice Cream Tub Apple Sponge Vanilla Iced Short-
cake 

Also served daily: freshly baked bread, freshly sliced fruit, yogurts and fresh drinking water. 

The Christmas festivities in school are almost upon us and there’s lots to 
let you know about… performance tickets, parties, Christmas lunch, PTA 
events, sending Christmas cards… it’s a very long list.  

Look out for a special Christmas Newsletter Extra at the beginning of 
next week to keep everyone up-to-date.  

http://woodboroughschool.org/
http://woodboroughschool.org/parents/community-activities/
http://pewsey.ourcommunitymatters.org.uk/
http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schoolseducationandlearning/schoolsandcolleges/schooladmissions/admissiontoprimaryschool201718.htm
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiL74fHp-jKAhUBsBQKHb0MB-cQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.freelargeimages.com%2Fhappy-birthday-1280%2F&psig=AFQjCNEF3JWx_cYROHXv1v7wtkaixytmEw&ust=1455025777535889

